
Sunday 15th May 2022
Little Fishes at Toftwood 10am

10.30am Service 
Prayer for CAP 7.30pm via Google Meet

             
            

           
           

Each Sunday there will be a time of prayer from 10am - 10.15am 
specifically for the service. Everyone is welcome

Bob Caldwell

Phone line for sermons - 01362 709389



Monday 8-2 4Cs (upstairs)
U3A Table Tennis 

10-1

U3A Cribbage 
2-4pm

(members only)
Elders meeting 7pm

Tuesday
Nigel’s day off

      Sign Language 
1.30-2.20pm

CHURCH MEETING 
FOR MEMBERS 

7pm

  Wednesday

Little Fishes at 
Toftwood 9am

U3A History 
2-4pm

Keys to Freedom 
7pm

(pre booked only) 

Thursday
Dave’s day off

Money Course
10-12

Friday
Coffee Shop 10-1

Ukraine Support 
Hub (church) 
Afternoon Tea

4-6pm

Saturday

 

Church being 
hired for private 
meeting 10-12

Portuguese speaking 
congregation 6pm

Sunday
9am Early Service
10.30am service 

Portuguese 
speaking 

Ladies Meeting 
3-7pm



WANTED!!
Christians who want to make a 

difference in the lives of our 
children

Dereham Church Infant and Nursery School is 
looking for volunteers to help us uphold and 
promote the Christian values and way of life that 
make our school so very distinctive. This is a 
perfect opportunity for members of this church to 
reach out into our community.
Being a governor is a responsibility, BUT the 
responsibility is taken by the Governing Body as a 
whole – not by individuals. We are not an academy, 
or part of a federation, so the governing body has 
full control of the school.
The role of governor is a commitment in terms 
of time. You would be expected to attend 2 
meetings each term, to visit the school and also 
to do some training.
Governors don’t need any qualifications. What 
is needed is a keen mind, an ability to ask 
challenging questions and a passion for Jesus!
DCINS was one of the first schools in Norfolk to 
achieve an Excellent judgement by SIAMS. The 
report recognised the dedication and passionate 
leadership of our inspirational headteacher who 
models Christian servant leadership and is 
wholeheartedly supported by the staff and the 
entire school community.
Governors must be computer literate and be 
confident using the internet because we 
communicate by email and we file and share 
documents on a dedicated online forum, plus most 
of our meetings and training session are currently 
held via Zoom or similar.
To find out more, please contact me by email at 
pwaller62r5@nsix.org.uk or by phoning the school 
office on 01362 692727 and leaving a message for 
me.
Tricia Waller
Chair of Governors

If you are new to the church and would like to receive the regular 
emails from the Ministers and information about what is going on in 

the church, please email julie@derehambaptist.org

Churches Together 
Prayer & Fellowship service 

29th May 6pm at DBC - all welcome

Queen’s Jubilee 2-5th June
● Event in Ellenor Fenn Garden and DBC garden Saturday 4th 

June 
“Tea and Cake to Celebrate”

● Ecumenical Service 6pm Sunday 5th June at St Nicholas’ Church

BMS Birthdays:
17th May - Clare Woodgett
20th May - John Lee

Swanton Morley River Walk 26th May 
10.30am meet at Darby’s

Sign up sheet in the back hall (on the board by the 
window

Wellspring are organising a collection of items to be sent to Ukraine: 
First Aid kits, paracetamol, ibuprofen, Calpol, antiseptic wipes, nappies, 
sanitary products, meat/tuna in tins, baby milk, rice, pasta, flour, 
cooking oil, batteries, sleeping bags, roll mats NOT clothes please. 
Please call 01362 854581 or phil@wfcdereham.org if you can donate 
items.

If anyone else would like to go on the rota for preparing and 
serving drinks or washing up / clearing up (please specify what you 
would like to do and how often) at the Ukraine Support Hub on a 
Friday 4-6pm, please let me know - Julie 

mailto:julie@derehambatist.org
mailto:phil@wfcdereham.org


 

 
4Cs Counselling Service: 07951316436

Church Contacts
 Ministers:
Nigel Bayley 01362 694333 
nigel@derehambaptist.org
Day off Tuesday

Dave Ward 01362 698256 
 dave@derehambaptist.org
Day off Thursday

Church Office Administrator: 
Julie Mann - julie@derehambaptist.org
Church Annexe, Norwich Street, Dereham, NR19 1BX
07749 542059 / 01362 695221 Mon-Fri 9-12
web: www.derehambaptist.org    
email: office@derehambaptist.org
Prayer Chain: prayer@derehambaptist.org
                                                      
CAP Contact:
Morgan Cockbill Mon-Wed, 9am - 2.45pm.
Dereham Debt Centre Manager 
07514 488100
morgancockbill@capuk.org

Church Secretary:
Frances Cracknell 01362 696214 
 frances@derehambaptist.org

  
Facilities Administrator:
Tim Bash tim.bash@derehambaptist.org
07915 207585

https://www.greenpasturesdereham.org.uk

mailto:nigel@derehambaptist.org
mailto:dave@derehambaptist.org
mailto:julie@derehambaptist.org
http://www.derehambaptist.org
mailto:office@derehambaptist.org
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mailto:morgancockbill@capuk.org
mailto:frances@derehambaptist.org
mailto:tim.bash@derehambaptist.org
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Keziah Rogers - Deacon
I’m Keziah and I sing in the church band. 

I have been attending Dereham Baptist church for over ten years now 
and first joined when I was a teenager. 

I never thought I would be asking to be a Deacon (or even what that 
meant) until a few months ago. I shared a picture of a person in a boat 
surrounded by waves that were dark and deep. The person couldn’t 
see through the water. However God was looking down on them and 
could see still waters and the beautiful reflection of his creation. I also 
shared this quote that was written in my keys to freedom booklet from 
the last course Jessica had run ‘when we acknowledge the hurts we 
are experiencing and invite the Lord to give his perspective, we allow 
God to heal us and bring new levels of freedom and peace’. 
Little did I know that Roy Searle was going to say how this picture was 
very similar to one he was going to be talking about during the end 
part of his sermon that day. He also said about more females taking 
on leadership roles in the church and well I felt that was my calling. It 
was confirmed by several people and I am very thankful for them. I’m 
unsure exactly what my role is going to look like, but we all know God 
knows all of these details! So I’m excited to say I’m getting into that 
boat and seeing where the journey leads me. 

I’m married to Matt and have been since 
September 2020. That was when we were in 
lockdown and God blessed us with an amazing 
drive in wedding in the sunshine with over 100 
guests! 

Nomination for leadership at the church 
meeting for members on Tuesday, 17th 

May 2022


